
Morro Bay
Ride

The Morro Bay trip is scheduled for the weekend of
4-5-6 April 2008. The Blue Sail Inn is now accepting
reservations, their phone number is 1-888-337-0707.
Make your reservations early. Spring should make
for a great ride to the coast. We look forward to
seeing you all on this fun ride.

If you have any questions, call Mike and Sandra
Moore at 375-6989, or e-mail us at
moorems@verizon.net.

Hope to see many riders!

4 April to 6 April 2008


